
Change of Address, Telephone Number or Emergency Contact 
Any change of telephone number or emergency contact information is to be updated by the 

parent/guardian on the Parent Portal. If parent/guardian have not yet gained access to the Parent 

Portal, please refer to the following link for instructions.  www.pmschools.org/ParentPortal 

 

Any change of address needs to be reported to Central Registration Office by calling them at 631-

687-6430.  Proof of residency will be required. 

 

These changes are very important as emergencies can happen at any time and need to be reported 

as soon as they become effective. Please be sure our school always has the most up-to-date contact 

information.  
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